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13t February 2020

To: The Chairperson and Each Member of the Travel & Transportation Strategic Policy
Committee of Limerick City & County Council

You are invited to attend a Meeting of the Travel and Transportation Strategic Policy
Committee to be held in the Council Chamber, Merchant’s Quay, Limerick, on Tuesday 18t
February 2020 at 3:30 p.m. The business to be transacted is set out in the appended agenda.

CHAIR OF THE TRAVEL & TRANSPORTATION STRATEGIC POLICY COMMITTEE

Brian Kennedy

DIRECTOR OF SERVICE,
PHYSICAL DEVELOPMENT DIRECTORATE



10.

11.

Agenda
Minutes:
To adopt the draft minutes of the Meeting of the Travel and Transportation Strategic Policy
Committee held on the 3™ December 2019 (copy enclosed).

Director’s Update:

lllegal Parking:

Presentation by Mr. Conor Buckley -
‘How active and sustainable transport can deliver a human-centred city’

Presentation on 2020 Roads and Transportation Grants — Robert Gallagher, S.E.

Notice of Motion submitted by Cilr. C Sheehan (deferred from Metro Meeting)

“I will move at the next Metropolitan Meeting of Limerick City and County Council that the
Council investigates the feasibility of developing a cycle path from the Mill Road to the City
Centre along the riverbank”.

Notice of Motion Submitted by Clir. D. McSweeney (deferred from Metro Meeting)

“I call on Limerick City and County Council to engage with the National Transport Authority
to seek improved bus services for Ballybrown / Clarina and Patrickswell area”.

Notice of Motion submitted by Clir. C. Sheehan (deferred from Metro Meeting)
“I will move at the next Metropolitan Meeting of Limerick City and County Council that the
Council convert one inbound lane on Shannon Bridge into a segregated cycle lane”.

Notice of Motion Submitted by Clir. Martin Ryan (deferred from Cappamore -Kilmallock
Municipal District Meeting)

“I will move at the next meeting of the Municipal District of Cappamore-Kilmallock that the
Municipal District request the Road Safety Authority to advise what actual measures they
could propose, using their evidence based approach, that would encourage the cutting of
roadside hedges to help improve the safety of both road users and roads/facilities
operatives”.

Notice of Motion Submitted by Clir. Bridget Teefey (deferred from Cappamore -Kilmallock
Municipal District Meeting)

“I will move at the next meeting of the Municipal District of Cappamore-Kilmallock that this
Municipal District request that ESB Networks, who are responsible for the provision of
charging points, be requested to install electric vehicle charging points in towns and villages
throughout the Municipal District”.

Correspondence:



